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[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents and Families,
On February 20, 2020 Norman Park held a Family S.T.E.A.M Night. If you were not able to attend I’m Sorry and we missed you! I have uploaded a copy of the activities on the Norman Park webpage. If you do not have access to the internet or need them to be sent home by paper. Please email me Brittany.beck@colquitt.k12.ga.us I will respond as quickly as possible or call 229-769-3612 leave a message with Mrs. Nancy.
Thanks for being a part of your Childs education. I look forward to hearing from you.

